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23rd February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

Strike Action

As you may be aware, the National Education Union (NEU) has declared strike action, this is a national dispute between the unions over teachers’ pay and funding for schools.  Next Wednesday 1st March, school will be open to all pupils.
The NEU has indicated that they will continue strike action on 15th March, and 16th March. I will confirm the arrangements for this nearer the time.

Once again, thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Baxter

Headteacher     
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